
 

 April 6, 2022 

Greetings from your Information Systems and Technology Team! 

Please take a moment to review some important
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Phish Alert Button - License Key 

In October 2021 we launched the Phish Alert Button (PAB) to your Gmail account as a way 
for UD faculty and staff to safely report potential phishing attempts to our department. If you suspect 
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